
Crowan School Newsletter – 19th April 2024

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Eadie-Mae, Grace & Poppy

Trenoweth: Ivy and Scarlett

Pengelly: Harry Y-S and Eliza

Crenver: Digby and Talia

Well done all of you! 

Attendance!

Releath: 98.2%

Trenoweth: 99.3%

Pengelly: 98.5%

Crenver: 98.9%

Well Done Trenoweth!

Dates for your diary 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday
Thursday 9th May- Falconry day (visit to school for 

all classes)
Monday 13th - Thursday 16 May – Year 6 SATs 
Wednesday 22nd May – School Summer Fair

Monday 27th - Friday 31st May – Half term
Monday 3rd June – Staff training (school closed to 

pupils)

CROSS COUNTRY FINALS

Well done to Luke (Year 4) who represented
the school in the Cornwall Cross County Finals 

just before Easter. He ran extremely well in 
very challenging conditions and against stiff 

competition from across the County. 

Congratulations Luke!

WELCOME BACK!
It has been great to see all the children back in school this week after the holidays. The 
staff have been very impressed with how quickly they have got back into routine and 

how much amazing work they have completed already! 
Well done children, we are very proud of you all. 

RNLI VISIT

This week we were lucky enough to 
receive a visit from the RNLI who 

talked to the children about how to 
keep themselves safe on the beach 
and in the sea. Such an important 

message for our children. 


	Slide 1

